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Mrs. Sahaya Anita Mary of the Department of PGDCA has been 

working in Fatima College since 2015. She was associated with 

Fatima since 2011 in various capacities. She was a very energetic 

and enthusiasitc teacher. She had so much zeal for life. She was a 

very loved teacher and a simple person. Fatima family will miss this 

young and soft-hearted teacher whose untimely demise has left all 

the members in a great shock. May her soul rest in peace. And we 

uphold her family in our prayers. May her family and friends be 

given the courage to bear this loss. 

 

- The Management, Principal, Staff and Students of Fatima College 


